
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11

th
 November 2013 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to announce that we have received 2 nominations for the 2 Parent 
Governor vacancies; therefore no election is necessary.  
 
Mr Hassan Kajee and Mr Alan Dunlop have been appointed as new Parent 
Governors and have accepted the post. 
 
Yours sincerely                   
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Julia Bayes         
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr John Davison       
Chair of Governors                

 

 


